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Sl.No 
Name of the 
Research 
scholar 

Name 

 

Name of Guide Department 
Year of 

Registration 

Dr.K.SyedaliBhadhusha English 2020 

Year of 
Registration  

Title of the thesis 

 

A Study of Crime 
and Detection in 
the Selected 
Novels of Agatha 
Christie and 
phylisDorathy 
James 

 

1 M.Hajara Dr.K.SyedaliBhadhusha



Sl.No 
Name of the Research 
scholar 

 

Name of the Research Name of 
Guide 

Department 
Year of 

Registration  

M.ZeenathFackiralBanu Dr.K.Hema English 2021 

Title of the thesis 

Feasibility of 
Translating Poetry from 
Tamil to English with 
reference to Works 
belonging to Three 
Different Periods 

 

2 M.ZeenathFackiralBanu



Sl.No 
Name of the Research 
scholar 

Name of 
Guide 

Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

Fathima 
Mathematics 2021   

 

  

S. Syed Ali 3 A.Priscilla Paul 



Sl.No 
Name of the Research 
scholar 

Name of 
Guide 

Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

Ansari 
Dr. A. 
Mallika 

Mathematics 2021 
A Study on the 
Spectrum of Algebraic 
Graphs 

 

  

J.AhamedThamimul 
4 



Sl.No 
Name of the 
Research scholar 

Name of 
Guide 

Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

Mathematics 2020 

A Study on geodetic 
connected domination 
polynomial of some 
graph 

 

  

6 S. Jachin Samuel              
Dr. S. 
AngelinKavitha 
Raj 

SAC
Typewritten text
5



Sl.No 
Name of the Research 
scholar 

Name of 
Guide 

Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

JeyaMangalaAbirami 

Dr. S. 
AngelinKavitha 
Raj 

Mathematics 2020 

A Study on Strong 
Convex domination 
polynomials of Some 
Graph 

 

  

S. 6 



Sl.No 
Name of the 
Research scholar 

Name of 
Guide 

Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

Mathematics 2020 

A Study on 
Domination 
Polynomials of Some 
Fuzzy Graphs 

 

  

8 S. N. SuberBathusha 
Dr. S. 
AngelinKavitha 
Raj 

SAC
Typewritten text
7



Sl.No 
Name of the 
Research scholar 

Name of 
Guide 

Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

Mathematics 2020 

A Study on  Strong 
Edge Domination 
Polynomial of Some 
Graphs 

 

  

9 P.Thangam 
Dr. S. 
AngelinKavitha 
Raj 

SAC
Typewritten text
8



Sl.No 
Name of the Research 
scholar 

Name of 
Guide 

Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

Physics 2020 
Molecular Structure 
investigation on Sulfa 
Drugs 

 

  

5 J. JebamalarBelciya 
Dr. M. 
Mohamed 
Roshan 

SAC
Typewritten text
9



Sl.No 
Name of the Research 
scholar 

Name of 
Guide 

Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

Chemistry 2020 

Synthesis, 
characterization and 
application of advanced 
magnetic 
hydroxyapatite nano 
composite material 

 

  

8 M. MuthuSelvi 
Dr. M. 
Thameem 
Ansari 

SAC
Typewritten text
10



Sl.No 
Name of the Research 
scholar 

Name of 
Guide 

Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

Chemistry 2021 

Synthesis 
Characterization and 
application of 
Ghraphine enriched 
with Magnetic Nano 
Particles. 

 

  

9 S.PandimadeviLisavi 
Dr. M. 
Thameem 
Ansari 

SAC
Typewritten text
11



Sl.No 
Name of the 
Research scholar 

Name of Guide Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

Influence of gut and 
skin microfloara of 
some snails and fish 
on the growth 
promating potential 
of Plants and 
Animals 

 

  

12 M.SanjeethaSubin Dr.M.SithiJameela Zoology 2020 



Sl.No 
Name of the Research 
scholar 

Name of Guide Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

Conservation and 
Selective breeding 
of Endangered 
fresh water species 
of Fishes 

 

  

13 S.HameedullahSherief Dr.M.SithiJameela Zoology 2020 



Sl.No 
Name of the 
Research scholar 

Name of Guide Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

Studies on the 
Growth and 
Economical 
Characters of 
various probiotic 
enriched mulberry 
fed silkworm 
Bombyxmori.L 

 

  

 A.Shajahan Dr.M.I.ZahirHussain Zoology 2020 

SAC
Typewritten text
14



Sl.No 
Name of the 
Research scholar 

Name of Guide Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

Mano Joyce 
Zoology 2020 

A Study on the effect 
of Ferulic Acid and 
Extract of Aloevera 
on a Host Plant 
Hibiscus Cannabinus 
Infected by Root 
Knot Nematode 

 

  

Dr.M.I.Delighta 
 M.BalaSarswathi 

SAC
Typewritten text
15



Sl.No 
Name of the 
Research scholar 

Name of Guide Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

Mano Joyce 
Zoology 2020 

Compartive analysis 
on the growth and 
economic parameters 
of Non mulbery silk 
worm Philosomiaricini 
based on different 
Medicinal Plants 

 

  

0 
Dr.M.I.Delighta 

C.Indhuja 

SAC
Typewritten text
16



Sl.No 
Name of the 
Research scholar 

Name of Guide Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

Ruby 
Dr.M.I.Delighta 
Mano Joyce 

Zoology 2020 

Studies on 
Pharmacological 
activity of colonial 
Ascidians 

 

  

1
C.VennilaSantha 

 

SAC
Typewritten text
17



Sl.No 
Name of the 
Research scholar 

Name of Guide Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

Green synthesis of 
Silver Nano particles 
using Medicinal 
plants on 
Antimicrobial and 
Antidiabetic activity 
of Streptozotocin 
Induced Mice 

 

  

 M.Vanesh Dr.J.ShifaVanmathi Zoology 2020 

SAC
Typewritten text
18



Sl.No 
Name of the 
Research scholar 

Name of Guide Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

 S.JeniferAngelen Dr.M.MohamdSiddik Commerce 2020 Online Marketing 

  

SAC
Typewritten text
19



Sl.No 
Name of the 
Research scholar 

Name of Guide Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

 

  

23 R.Sunitha Dr.M.MohamdSiddik Commerce 2020 
Performance of 
Private Banking 
Sector-Finance 

SAC
Typewritten text
20



Sl.No 
Name of the 

 

 

Name of Guide Department 
Year of 

Registration 

Dr.A.Mariammal 
Buisness 
Administration 

2020 

  

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

Teaching Practices  

Research scholar 

Janat Jeya Kavitha.S 

SAC
Typewritten text
21



Sl.No 
Name of the 
Research scholar 

 

 

Name of Guide Department 
Year of 

Registration 

Dr.A.Mariammal 
Buisness 
Administration 

2021 

  

Year of 
Registration  

Title of the thesis 

Stress and Burnout 
on Professional 
Satisfaction among 
Health care workes 
in Southern 
Tamilnadu 

 R.Vijayasanthi 

SAC
Typewritten text
22



Sl.No 
Name of the 
Research 
scholar 

Name of Guide Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

Everbright 
Dr.A.H.MohideenBadshah History 2020 

Marakkaryars in 
the History  of 
South india 

 

  

T.Wilson 
 

SAC
Typewritten text
23



Sl.No 
Name of the Research 
scholar 

Name of 
Guide 

Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

History 2020 
Madarasa Education in 
Tamil Nadu – A 
Historical Study 

 

  

 M. SahulHameed 
Dr. A. 
Abdul 
Azeez 

SAC
Typewritten text
24



Sl.No 
Name of the Research 
scholar 

Name of 
Guide 

Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

Razia 

Dr. A. 
Abdul 
Azeez 

History 2020 
Socio, Cultural History 
of Kadayanallur 

 

  

M.Mahaboobbani @ 

SAC
Typewritten text
25



Sl.No 
Name of the Research 
scholar 

Name of 
Guide 

Department 
Year of 

Registration  
Title of the thesis 

Hussain 

Dr. A. 
Abdul 
Azeez 

History 2020 
Melapalayam Through 
the Ages 

 

  

S.Mohamed Ismail 
 

SAC
Typewritten text
26



Sl.No
Name of the Research
scholar

Name of
Guide Department Year of

Registration Title of the thesis

27 R.ShahulHameed
Dr. A.
Abdul
Azeez

History 2020
Socio, Cultural History
of Tenkasi
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